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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our site management team have been working really hard this morning to attempt to clear snow 
and ice around our school grounds.  
 
Some areas still remain dangerous, therefore for the safety of pupils, parents and staff we are 
implementing some temporary changes to the end of the school day today. We will continue to 
monitor for future days and communicate the arrangements for further days as required. 
 
All KS1 pupils (Years 1&2) will be collected from their normal playground and classroom doors 
from 2.50pm. Please use the side gates along the path outside of school to enter & exit (as 
usual).  
 
All Nursey & Reception children will be collected from their normal playground and classroom 
doors from an earlier time of 2.50pm onwards, please use the path at the front of the school to 
enter & exit.  
 
Year 5 & 6 walkers will be sent home at their normal time of 3.15pm. Y5 & Y6 pupils who are 
collected by parents should be collected from the Reception playground at 3.05pm. 
 
Year 3 & 4 pupils will need to be collected from the school hall. Parents will need to enter via 
the office and will leave via the back of the hall. They will exit the playground through the KS1 
playground side gate. Year 3 & 4 pupils can be collected from 2.50pm onwards.  
 
There will be no access allowed through our main car park or through the main gates to keep 
everyone safe so please bear this in mind when moving to different collection points as this may 
take longer than usual, we ask for your patience with this.  
 
We ask that parents who are collecting only 1 sibling arrive as early as possible to the allocated 
pick-up times in order to reduce congestion around our school grounds.  
 
If you are unable to pick-up early, then your child will remain at their collection point until the 
normal time of 3.15pm. 
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation,  
 
Senior Leadership Team  
 
 
 

 
 
 


